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EXECUTIVE CHAMBERS 

H O N O L U L U  

March 20, 2007 

The Honorable Colleen Hanabusa 
President of the Senate 
Twenty-Fourth State Legislature 
State Capitol 
Honolulu, Hawaii 94813 

Dear Madam President: 

Transmitted herewith are proposed changes to the General Appropriations Act of 
2007 {House Bill No. 500) for the Department of Accounting and General Services 
(DAGS). Your favorable consideration is requested for the artached budget items: 

1. Increase the spending ceiling to Stadium Special Fund by $720,000 to accommodate the 
debt service requirements of the reimbursable general obligation bonds. 

2. Keakealani State Office Building, Repair HaukapiIa Street, Hawaii. Add $500,000 in 
capital improvement project funding for FY 08 to repave Nahp i la  Street, the only 
road access for the Keakealani State Office. 

3. Amend Act 178, SLH 2005, as amended by Act 160, SLH 2006, to change the means 
of financing for the Aloha Stadium, Necessary Capital Improvements, Oahu, project. 

Your staff may contact staff of DAGS for additional information. Your 
understanding and assistance is appreciated. 

Sincerely, 

Attachment 

c: Honorable Rosalyn H. Baker 


